
December 2, 2021 
Sent Via Email to:  
bfreeman@napa.lafco.ca.gov 

Brendon Freeman, Executive Officer 
Local Agency Formation Commission of Napa County 
1754 2nd St, Suite C 
Napa, California 94559 

Subject: Green Island Vineyards landowner request to amend the City of American Canyon and 
American Canyon Fire Protection District Spheres of Influence involving 1661 Green Island 
Road (APN 058-030-041) 

Dear Mr. Freeman: 

Thank you for the public hearing notice and staff report informing the City that on December 6, 2021, 
the Napa County LAFCO Board will consider a landowner request to amend of the City of American 
Canyon and American Canyon Fire Protection District spheres of influence (SOI).   

As explained in the public hearing notice and staff report, the application includes approximately 157.15 
acres of unincorporated territory located at 1661 Green Island Road (APN 058-030-041).  The staff 
report notes the property is located outside the boundaries of the 2008 SOI and Urban Limit Line (ULL) 
Agreement between the City of American Canyon and Napa County.  

This letter is intended to inform the LAFCO Board that the City of American Canyon takes “no position” 
on the proposed application.  If you have any questions, I may be contacted at (707) 647-4335 or by e-
mail at bcooper@cityofamericancanyon.org. 

Sincerely, 

Brent Cooper, AICP 
Community Development Director 

Copies to: 
Jason Holley, City Manager 
Mike Cahill, Fire Chief, American Canyon Fire Protection District 
Bill Ross, City Attorney 

Supplemental Item One
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